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MAKING CHRIST A REALITY IN THE COMMUNITY IN WHICH WE LIVE 
 

    Pastor:    Rev. Joseph C. Bordonaro 
Pastor Emeritus:   Rev. J. A. Grant 

 

School:    850 Euclid Avenue, Warrington 
Principal:   Mrs. Jennifer Durkin 
Religious Education:  Mrs. Cathy Cain 
CCD Office:   215-672-9990/ 3020 
Music Director:  Mrs. Maria Lennon 

                                  mariaalennon@comcast.net  
 

WEBSITE: WWW.SAINTJOSEPHCHURCH.US 
RECTORY: 215-672-3020 (9AM-4PM Mon. to Fri.) EMAIL: sjc18976@verizon.net     

SCHOOL: 215-343-5100 

MASS SCHEDULE:  
Mass Schedule: 
              Daily Mass (Mon.-Sat.)  8:00 AM  
  Saturday Vigil Mass       5:00  PM 
  Sunday Masses               7:30  AM 
                 9:30 AM 
                                                & 11:30 AM 
 
     Holy Day Masses        5:30 PM (eve of Holy Day) 
   8:00 AM, 10:00 AM & 7:00 PM 
 
(Christmas and New Year’s have special schedules) 
        

CONFESSIONS: Saturdays: 3:30 PM to 4:30 PM                        
  
MASS FOR SHUT-INS:  
   TV - Sunday, 5:30 a.m. WPVI Channel 6,   
   Radio – Sunday, 9:00 a.m. 89.3 FM 
  
 
BAPTISMS: Parents should make arrangements with

the Pastor at least one month before the date wanted.
Baptism is celebrated on the FIRST and THIRD
Sundays of the month at 12:30 PM. Preparation is
held on the SECOND TUESDAY of each month,
7:30 PM, in Room 18 of the Church Building.
Godparents must be practicing the faith and present a
Letter of Eligibility from their parish. No date can be
set for baptism until parents have fulfilled these
responsibilities. 

MATRIMONY: To set a date for a wedding,
couples must make an appointment at the
Rectory at least 6 months prior to the wedding
date. Weddings can be scheduled for most
Saturdays, at 12:00 Noon or 2:00 PM, or on
Friday afternoons.  

SICK CALLS: Phone the Rectory,  
                            215-672-3020.  
REGISTRATION: All Catholics who live

within the parish boundaries should register.
Boundaries: South of Street Road from Lower
State Rd., to Norristown Rd., to County Line,
to Blair Mill Rd., to Moreland Rd., to Maple
Ave., to Horsham Rd., to Limekiln Pike, to
Lower State Rd. & back to Street Road. 

   If you are not registered, we cannot serve you
in ways which require us to know you. Please
call the Rectory (215-672-3020.) We will
welcome you as part of our community of
faith.  

PARISH ACTIVITIES: Catholic Youth
Organization, CCD School of Religion, Choir
(Adult and  Children’s), Home & School
Association, Men’s Group, Miraculous Medal
Novena and Rosary,  Respect Life Committee,
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults, Senior
Citizens, and Women’s Group. (Notices for
these groups are posted inside this bulletin.) 

 



View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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A Note From The Pastor          

My Dear Parishioners, 
 

Last week we welcomed my friend, 
Fr. Raju Pilla to speak to us about the 

Missions in his home diocese of Trivandrum, India.  Thank 
you for your generous support of the Missions.  Next week we 
will have another mission collection.  I realize that it is 
awkward running two mission collections so close together but 
we can only work with the schedule that the Archdiocese and 
the Pontifical Mission Society provide us.  So next week will 
be another important second collection, for the Black and 
Indian Missions.   

Now is also the time to think about adults who might 
be interested in learning more about our faith.  If you know 
someone who you think might be interested, please have them 
give me a call.  The RCIA or Rite of Christian Initiation of 
Adults is a program offered by the church to instruct those that 
are not of our faith.  In addition, we have combined these 
classes with those who may have been baptized in the Catholic 
faith, but never completed their catechesis.  We are always 
looking for new team members willing to share their faith and 
walk with others on their journey.  If you can help us, please 
contact me.  RCIA Night of Inquiry is Wed. Sept. 20th at 7:00 
p.m. Please call the rectory to register. 

Archbishop Pérez has asked that the following letter 
be communicated to all the parishes. 

God Bless you,  
Fr. Bordonaro 
 

September 2023    
Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ,   

Thank you for your generous support of the Black and 
Indian Mission Collection each year! This fundraising 
initiative was established as the first national collection for the 
Catholic Church in the United States in 1874. Since that time, 
it has proven itself to be a successful vehicle for sharing the 
resources of the Church’s members to provide for the unique 
cultural, pastoral, and temporal needs of our African 
American, Native American, and Alaskan Native sisters and 
brothers.    

Pope Francis reminds us that all are called to 
evangelize with the zealous heart of a Missionary Disciple. As 
we embark on another year of evangelization in the 
communities benefitting from this endeavor, I invite you to 
make a difference by offering prayers and a financial 
contribution to support these missions.    

Your support provides the presence of missionaries 
here in African American, Native American, and Alaskan 
Native missions, parishes, schools, religious education 
programs and the many, many diocesan programs and projects 
that strengthen the work of the Gospel. Your partnership 
places Bibles and catechetical materials in the hands of priests, 
consecrated men and women, and lay leaders. Your sacrifice 
impacts pastoral work across the country and addresses the  

(Continued on page 4) 
 

Masses For The Week 
Saturday Aug. 26 

5:00 p.m. 
 
Anna Quartucci 

Sunday Aug. 27 
7:30 a.m. 

 
Harry Cappa 

 9:30 a.m. People of the Parish 
 11:30 a.m. Marie Theresa Kerns 
Monday 8:00 a.m. Margaret Seibold 
Tuesday   8:00 a.m. Rev. Raymond T. Manning, 

53rd Anniversary 
Wednesday 8:00 a.m. Sue & Andy Dickson,  

50th Wedding Anniversary 
Thursday 8:00 a.m. Diana Johnson  

“For Healing and Hope” 
Friday 8:00 a.m. Rev. Francis X. McGinty, 

47th Anniversary 
Saturday 8:00 a.m. Richard Burke 

Sept. 2 
5:00 p.m. 

 
William T. McGowan, Sr. 

Sunday Sept. 3 
7:30 a.m. 

 
Harry Cappa 

 9:30 a.m. Jamie Cunningham 
 11:30 a.m. People of the Parish 

Please Pray For Those Who Are Ill: 
Anthony Thanickal, Luke Gallo, 
Sr., Joanne Slouskey, Enoch 
Kroutch, John Zerbe, Irene 
Lennon, Patricia True, 
Sharlene Dziedzic, Andy 
Landmesser, Mary Costo, Dana 
Madden, Kristina Crawford, 
Louis Cerritelli, Rachel 
Higgins, Steve Becker, John 

Hesser, James Ritsick, John Merritt,   Annabelle Long, 
Stanley Travis, III, James Martin, Theresa Romaniello, 
Gino Romaniello, Michael Pham, Brian Stec, Joyce 
Kelly, Mary Lishman, Dave McKay, Peggy McKay, 
Ronan Power, Jack Wilhelm, Michelle Bird, Wendy 
Jacobs. 
 

This Week In Our Parish 
 

Monday, August 28 
*Adoration – 8:30 a.m. – 7:30 p.m.   
*Rosary – 7:30 p.m.  
*Men’s Group – 7:45 p.m. 
Friday, September 1 
*Rectory and Office - Closed 
 
Bulletin Submittals  
Requests may be emailed to sjc18976@verizon.net.  
All requests are subject to Pastor’s approval and space 
availability. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Readings For The Week 
 

Monday: 1 Thes 1:1-5, 8b-10; Ps 149:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6a & 9b; Mt  
 23:13-22 
Tuesday: 1 Thes 2:1-8; Ps 139:1-3, 4-6; Mk 6:17-29 
Wednesday: 1 Thes 2:9-13; Ps 139:7-8, 9-10, 11-12ab; Mt  
 23:27-32 
Thursday: 1 Thes 3:7-13; Ps 90:3-5a, 12-13, 14 & 17; Mt 
 24:42-51 
Friday:  1 Thes 4:1-8; Ps 97:1 & 2b, 5-6, 10, 11-12; Mt 25:1-13 
Saturday: 1 Thes 4:9-11; Ps 98:1, 7-8, 9; Mt 25:14-30 
Sunday:   Jer 20:7-9; Ps 63:2, 3-4, 5-6, 8-9; Rom 12:1-2; Mt  
 16:21-27 
 
A Note From The Pastor (continued) 
need to train catechists, permanent deacons, and seminarians 
for future generations here in many of our neighborhoods and 
backyards.    

Please consider a gift to the 2023 National Black and 
Indian Mission Collection. You can learn more about the good 
works it supports by visiting www.blackandindianmission.org.    

Thank you for your consideration of this request.  
Please be assured of my prayers for you and your families. 
May God bless you abundantly.   

Sincerely in Christ, 
 

+Most Reverend Nelson J. Pérez, D.D. 
   Archbishop of Philadelphia        
 
St. Joseph/St. Robert CYO  
THE SJR CYO 20TH ANNUAL GOLF OUTING is 
scheduled for Friday, September 22, 2023 at The Bucks 
Club Golf Course. The cost to play golf is $175 per golfer 
which includes, greens fee & cart, scramble format (shotgun 
starts at noon), lunch, dinner, beer on the course, skills 
events and great prizes! New this year, join us for dinner at 
5 p.m., $75 per person, open bar and DJ. We are also 
looking for sponsors & volunteers for the event. If you have 
any questions, please call Ed Dixon @ 267-918-6846. 
 

 
 2023 2022 
 August 13 August 14 
Envelopes $ 6,333 $ 6,321 
Online Giving $ 2,597 $ 2,719 
Total $ 8,930 $ 9,040              

 

Treasures from Our Tradition  
One of the most memorable images from the pontificate of 
Pope John Paul II is not his shocked expression as he is hit by 
a bullet, but rather his tender meeting with his assailant, and 
his forgiveness. It is far more compelling because, although 
people are struck by bullets every day, true reconciliation is in 
relatively short supply. An outside observer might list 
attempting to kill the pope as an unforgiveable sin, but of 
course we know that forgiveness of sin is woven deeply into 
our tradition of living as Christ did. 
Interestingly enough, the Church took a hard line on these 
matters early on. Until the second century, people expected 
Christ’s return in the near future, so they deferred judgment to 
him. Soon, however, bishops began to grant forgiveness for sin 
after baptism, but only once. What we know as the sacrament 
of penance takes its life from Jesus’ work of reconciliation, but 
just as scripture shows Jesus forgiving people in one 
life-changing encounter, so the church granted one chance 
only. Great sins were the target, such as idolatry, adultery, and 
murder. Penance was lengthy, difficult, and public, and the 
bishop was in charge of the process. For the next several 
weeks, we’ll look at subsequent creative and helpful changes 
in the celebration of this sacrament.   —Rev. James Field, Copyright 
© J. S. Paluch Co. 
 

Monthly Food Drive    
Our monthly Food Drive will be held 
next weekend, September 2nd & 3rd.  
Items will be collected through 
September 5th. Non-perishables only.  
*No expired food please* Items 
currently needed: Beef Stew, Chili, 
Instant Oatmeal, Tuna Helper, Taco 

Shells, Ketchup/Mustard, Instant Mashed Potatoes, 
Coffee/Tea, Supermarket Gift Cards.  Non Food items:  
Laundry Detergent (Bottle or Pods), Bar Soap, Paper 
Towels, Toilet Paper.  Thank you for the generous donation 
of 892 pounds collected in August.    
The USDA defines food insecurity as a lack of consistent 
access to enough food for every person in a household to 
live an active, healthy life. This can be a temporary situation 
for a family or can last a long time. Food insecurity is one 
way we measure how many people can't afford food. 
More than 34 million people, including 9 million children 
experience food insecurity in the United States. 
Unfortunately, many people in America struggle to meet 
their basic needs, which increases their risk of food 
insecurity. For example, lay-offs at work, unexpected car 
maintenance, a medical emergency, or an accident can 
suddenly force a family to choose between buying food and 
paying bills. Thanks for all your support, the fight is a long 
way from over, but together we are making a difference.  
Neighbors helping neighbors. 
 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



______________________________            August 27, 2023                                       Page 5  
 

Choir News 
St. Augustine is credited as saying: "To sing is to pray 
twice."  Our Music Ministry is looking for new members! 

• Children's Choir 
Grades 2 through 8- practice begins Thursday, 
September 14th from 5:30 to 6:45 p.m. 

• Adult Choir 
Vocalists and instrumentalists- practice begins 
Wednesday, September 13th from 7:30 to 9:30 p.m. 

• Cantors 
Those who have nice singing voices who lead the assembly 
in song from the altar- individual rehearsals will be based 
on the convenience of you and the Music Director. 

• Guitarist, pianists, organists, flutists, violinists, 
clarinets, trumpet players etc. 

We can find a spot for you!  No prior experience necessary 
and attendance at masses and practices is flexible. It is not 
necessary to commit for the entire year! Only the 
instrumentalists need to be able to read music!  Please 
contact our Music Director, Mrs. Maria Lennon 215-896-
9484 or mariaalennon@comcast.net 
  
CONGRATULATIONS - BIANCA COHEN! 

We are honored to announce that the 
Association of Church Musicians of Phila. 
(ACMP) has selected our cantor, Bianca Cohen 
to receive both the Peter LaManna Scholarship 
and the Service Award for 2020.   
The Peter LaManna $2,000. Scholarship is 

awarded each year to only one student who is involved in their 
Parish Liturgy singing as a cantor, choir member, or playing 
an instrument. In order to receive this Scholarship, the 
recipient must have acceptable grades in school. They must be 
approved by their Music Director, Pastor, and Principal, and 
must continue studies in Liturgical Music.  Application for this 
Scholarship also involves a formal interview and audition.  
Each year ACMP also presents a $200 Student Award to five 
outstanding High School seniors and a $100 Student Award to 
five 8th graders for service to their parish Music Ministry. The 
goal is to foster a love of liturgy and music as well as 
encourage active and enthusiastic participation among our 
youth. This Service Award recognizes outstanding 
participation in parish Music Ministry programs in any 
capacity; the outstanding student is highly engaged, dedicated, 
teaches and leads others, and embodies a spirit of leadership 
and prayer that inspires others. 
We are proud that our cantor here at St. Joseph Church, Bianca 
Cohen, was selected to receive both of these distinguished 
awards.  There were many other applicants, but Bianca’s 
commitment, hard work, beautiful talent and faith shone 
through!  We would like to thank Bianca for volunteering so 
much of her time to her Parish. All her hard work practicing is 
evident in the beauty she adds to our liturgies as she leads the 
assembly in song.  Congratulations, Bianca! Well deserved!!   
Mrs. Maria Lennon, Music Director 

Job Opportunity 
REGINA COELI RESIDENCE for Retired Priests 
685 York Road in Warminster PA 
Cook/Dining Assistant Wanted Full-time 
Tuesday-Saturday 10:30 a.m. - 6:30 p.m. 
Responsibilities: Kitchen/Dining 
• Prepare meals, set-up and clean up dining room for 8 

-10 resident Priests • Cleaning and organizing of 
kitchen area 

• Stock pantry, as needed  • Maintain list of pantry 
needs for supervisor • Ability to work flexible hours, 
if needed 

• Light Housekeeping and Laundry assistance as 
needed. Skills Required: • Ability to work 
independently • Ability to lift, bend, and stand for 
long periods • Ability to lift 25 lbs. • Experience with 
dining and serving multi-resident community. • 
Knowledge and experience. 

Regina Coeli is a private retirement home for retired 
Priests of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia located in 
Warminster, Pa. All resumes can be sent to Sharon 
Gibbs email address: SGibbs@chs-adphila.org.  Villa 
Saint Joseph is an EOE, M/F/V/D 

 

 
Padre Pio Festival  

Eighth Annual Padre Pio Festival 
St. Bede the Venerable Parish 

September 16-17, 2023 
Saint Bede the Venerable Church, located in Holland, 
Pennsylvania (Bucks County, Northampton Township), 
welcomes all to its Eighth Annual Festival to honor St. Pio 
of Pietrelcina, better known as "Padre Pio," on Saturday 
and Sunday, Sept. 16 and 17. The two-day event begins 
with Saturday’s All-American Picnic Buffet (tickets will be 
sold at the event), featuring games and amusements for 
children, food and craft vendors, and live music. The 
highlight will be a 5:30 p.m. Vigil Mass, followed by 
blessings with holy relics of Padre Pio.  
The Sunday 12:30 p.m. Solemn Mass will be extra special 
this year, as it will be celebrated by Most Reverend Nelson 
J. Perez, Archbishop of Philadelphia. The Mass is 
followed by a street procession with a statue of Padre Pio 
through the surrounding neighborhood. After the 
procession, there will be a healing service with confessions 
and veneration of holy relics. All day there will be specialty 
food and craft vendors, amusements for children, and live 
musical entertainment.  
Plenty of free parking will be available, and pilgrim buses 
are welcome. For more information, go online to 
padrepiofestivalhollandpa.com, or call the St. Bede parish 
office at 215-357-5720. 
 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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CCD School Of Religion 
stjosephccd.warrington@yahoo.com 

215-672-9990 215-672-3020 
 

  

St. Joseph Church 
 Religious Education  

In Person Times:   
Tuesdays 6:00 p.m. – 7:15 p.m. 

 
2023/2024 CCD Registration Information 
You must be registered in the Parish before signing your 
child up for CCD.  A copy of your child’s baptismal 
certificate is required to register if your child is new to the 
program. 
To register in the Parish, see Father Bordonaro after any 
Mass or call the Rectory if you need to make other 
arrangements. 
 

SEPTEMBER SCHEDULE 
 

Tuesday, September 12, 2023 – Teachers’ meeting  
(Valley Road School Building) 6:30 p.m. – all grades 
 

Sunday, September 17, 2023 – Catechical Sunday  
“Come to Me All You Who Are Labored and Burdened” 
 

Tuesday, September 19, 2023 – Parents’ meeting for all 
grades, 7;00 p.m. in Church Hall  
(at least one parent must be present) 
 

Tuesday, September 26, 2023 – Opening Night of Classes 
Grades 1 -7 

 
BACK TO SCHOOL PRAYER 

Almighty God We give you our school. We give you all the 
teachers and staff who work here. We give you all the 
children who study here. We pray our school would be a 
place of great discovery, adventure and creativity. May it 
be a place where we love to learn and where we learn to 
love. A place where everyone is respected and all are deeply 
valued. We ask all this through Jesus Christ our Lord. 
Amen. 

 
 

Mrs. Jennifer Durkin, Principal 
850 Euclid Avenue, Warrington, PA 18976 

215-343-5100      www.stjstr.org 
What an exciting week!  I am thrilled to introduce the 
faculty and staff for the upcoming school year.  If you could 
keep us all in your prayers:   
Pre-K01 – Ms. Kelley Darby, Teacher 
Pre-K01 – Mrs. Maggie Whelihan, Assistant 
Pre-K02 – Mrs. Jackie Buckleman, Teacher 
Pre-K02 – Mrs. Christa Speranza, Assistant 
Pre-K – Mrs. Kathy Adams, Assistant to Both Rooms 
K100 - Mrs. Brittany John 
K102 - Ms. Katelynn Bertram 
1st - Ms. Julianna Smith 
2nd- Ms. Maureen Mealia 
3rd - Ms. Gabby Larson 
4th - Mrs. Ann Wood 
5th - Mrs. Marie Tierney 
6th - Mrs. Sandy Haynes 
7th - Mrs. Sandi Hilghman 
8th - Mrs. Bernie Taylor 
Middle School Math/Honors Math - Mrs. Kelly McWilliams 
Art – Mrs. Alice Jacobs 
Music – Ms. Amanda Hatfield 
Physical Education – Mrs. Julie McReynolds 
Technology – Mrs. Pam Barnes 
Library – Mrs. Jen Jacobsen 
Reading Support – Mrs. Kate Moyer 
World Languages – Ms. Sue Macrone 
Administrative Asst. – Mary Jane Ewald 
Business Manager – Mrs. Dorothy Aschenbrenner 
Director of Advancement – Mrs. Kathy Williamson 
Nurse – Mrs. Suzanne Sorge 
Maintenance Supervisor – Mr. Jim Crumlish 
Principal – Mrs. Jennifer Durkin 

 
As we continue to put the finishing touches on classrooms 
and lesson plans, please know that the parishioners of St. 
Joseph and St. Robert parishes are in our prayers as well. 
God bless you and have a wonderful week! 
Mrs. Durkin 
 

 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



Parish Registration 
New parishioners are always welcome!    
To register see Fr. Bordonaro after Mass.  Please help us 
keep our records updated by notifying the office if you are 
moving from the Parish or have changed your address, 
phone number, email address, etc., at 215-672-3020 or 
sjc18976@verizon.net. 

 

Safe Environment Program 
 

All people who volunteer for the Archdiocese of Philadelphia 
are required to fulfill the following obligations: 
CLEARANCES: 
 PA State Police Criminal Record Check 
https://epatch.pa.gov/home 
 PA Dept. of Public Welfare Child Abuse Clearance Ck. 
https://www.compass.state.pa.us 
 Federal History Fingerprint Clearance*  
https://uenroll.identogo.com 
 *ONLY if you lived outside of PA within the last 10 years 
Disclosure Statement Application for Volunteers  
CLEARANCES MUST BE RENEWED EVERY 5 YEARS 

 

To gain access to all of FORMED’s 
content, follow these simple steps: 
• Go to https://signup.formed.org/  
• Enter our parish’s zip code 18976 then click on St. 

Joseph 
• Enter your name and your email address 
That’s it! You’re in. Now you can get the free FORMED 
app for your phone by searching FORMED Catholic in your 
app store. 

 
 
 

American Sign Language Masses 
Our Lady of Mt. Carmel will have a Sign Language 
Interpreter on the 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 5th (when applicable) 
Sundays of the Month at the 10:30 a.m. Mass. 
 

St. Stanislaus Church in Lansdale has a "Deaf Community 
Mass" at 11:45 a.m. on the 4th Sunday of each month. 
 
Reminder 
Please remember to make all checks for the Special and 
Second Collections payable to St. Joseph Church, not the 
individual charity.  All donations received are then 
forwarded to the appropriate organization.  

St. Joseph On-Line Giving 
Giving online is easy and allows you to set up automatic 
recurring contributions and view your complete online 
giving history from anywhere you have access to the 
Internet. Simply follow these easy steps:  
1.  Visit the church website at www.saintjosephchurch.us 
2.  Click on the [ONLINE GIVING] button          
3.  Click on the Create Profile button            
4. Follow the onscreen instructions to create an online 
profile and to schedule your recurring contributions. 

 

 

Office: (215) 526-2920
Cell: (215) 901-9005

kevin.fullam@foxroach.com
Southampton Home Marketing Center

1122 Street Road, Ste. 102
Southampton, PA 18966

Kevin Fullam, Realtor / Parishioner

License: RS338737

LOUIS SWIFT PLUNKETT FUNERAL HOME
 529 N. York Rd. 672-6262
  Louis S. Plunkett ( A Member of St. John Bosco) Jeff Plunkett ( Member of Nativity Parish)

THE DECKER FUNERAL HOME
Pre-Arrangements Available

216 York Road, Warminster                           Serving St. Joseph Parish 675-2070

View Our Parish Supporters at www.DiscoverMass.com
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TOPSOIL & MULCH
215-345-4481

Plumbing • Heating • AC
Repair and Installation

Drain Cleaning and Repair
Excavation Services

Water Heater Installations
24/7 Emergency Services
Licensed, Bonded and Insured

www.billfrusco.com

Huntingdon Valley, PA
215.947.4111

DesignerOfSmiles.com

John Spognardi, Broker/Owner
Hall of Fame Club / Platinum Club

1214 Easton Road, Suite 100, Warrington, PA 18976
Office: 215.343.9950

Cell: 215-431-8282  Fax: 215.343.9963
www.johnspongnardi.com  Each Office Independently Owned and Operated

Signature

Donuts • Muffins • Brownies
Wholesale Discounts
To Your Organization

• 500 W. Street Rd.
 (at Norwood Rd.)

215-441-4477
$1.00 Off Dozen Donuts
or 6 Muffins/Brownies

With This Ad

Licensed & Insured • Local & Long Distance
• Licensed Piano Movers
• Expert Antique & Art Moving
• Full Packing & Unpacking Services
• Family Owned & Operated for over 45 years
• One Piece to Entire House • We Sell Moving Supplies
• State of the Art Sanitized Climate Controlled Storage Facilities
Montgomery & Bucks County            Tony Mastrocco Jr.
Residential & Commercial
Moving Specialists            Phone: 215-444-9330

BEST OF
PHILLY
2006

Local Mover
2006

P.U.C. #A00116219                                                                                         I.C.C. #368703C

peace

View Our Parish Supporters at www.DiscoverMass.com
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